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Reservation of gravesites at Central Coast Memorial Park

OBJECTIVE

The Council’s Policy on the reservation of gravesites at the Ulverstone/Penguin
Lawn Cemetery (now known as the Central Coast Memorial Park).

MINUTE NO(S)

376/2003 - 13.10.2003

APPROVED

“That the Council’s current policy of not accepting specific site reservations at
the Ulverstone/Penguin lawn Cemetery be reaffirmed.”

BACKGROUND

Refer to Council minute above and to Ulverstone/Penguin Lawn Cemetery Joint
Committee Minute No. LC16/91 - 26.11.1991.

Name of Cemetery changed to Central Coast Memorial Park (Minute No. 59/2006
- 20.02.2006).
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